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RICHARD BLUMENTHAL
ATTORNEY GENERAL
S
Hartford
October 18, 2002
Dear Friends:

I'am pleased and honored to offer my support to the partnership between the
Lyme Disease Association and Columbia University in forming the Lyme Disease
Research Center.

I'am proud to be a part of the fight against Lyme disease, a scourge that continues
to do savage harm throughout our community and state. We must be committed to
finding more effective cures and making them more widely available.

Lyme disease continues to cause debilitating and devastating pain, and often
lasting damage, particularly to our children. As the rate of Lyme disease in Connecticut
has reached epidemic proportions, the need for a research center like the one planned
becomes more evident. Once the center is fully functional, it will provide a much needed
support network for the thousands of patients in Connecticut who suffer from Lyme
disease and their families.

The research center has an extraordinary leader in Dr. Brian Fallon, a skilled
medical scientist and caregiver who has made profoundly valuable contributions to his
profession and nation. Dr. Fallon has been a leader of courage and vision in combating a
disease that has terrified and bewildered countless citizens, and his leadership has
supported lawmaking and managed care reform, providing public officials with valuable
advice and counsel and informing the political process.

I will continue to offer my support to the Lyme Disease Association and the
Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force, whose fight against this insidious disease has
combined insight, common sense and sensibility.

Sincerely,




